Hudak, Eric (CI-StPaul)

From: Odegard, Susie (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 10:54 AM

To: Hudak, Eric (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Hahm, Michael (CI-StPaul); Palmer, Ginger (CI-StPaul); #CI-StPaul_Ward2; Schweinler,
Kristina (CI-StPaul)

Subject: withdrawal of Entertainment B

Hi Eric,

The Parks Department has been unsuccessful in our efforts to obtain the required signatures for the
Entertainment B license and as a result are
withdrawing the Entertainment B license application.

. Thank you for supporting Parks during this process

Susie

Susie Odegard

Special Services Manager
Parks and Recreation

25 West St. 400 City Hall Annex
Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-6416
C: 651-357-8410

Susi @

Thu Most Livabebe
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